
ETUC sets out arguments on minimum wages and 
collective bargaining

 Europe 

With the European Commission expected to publish its draft directive on fair 
minimum wages on 28 October, the ETUC has put together a range of documents 
and press releases that cover a wide range of arguments in favour of legislation on 
minimum wages and collective bargaining. The ETUC argues that initiatives to boost 
pay and strengthen collective bargaining are essential as part of the response to 
the pandemic and that it is crucial not to repeat the mistakes following the last 
crisis when collective bargaining was undermined in some countries as part of 
austerity measures.
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